
 

    

Date:        4 September 2019  

Enquiries to:     

Direct line:      01962 871595 

Our reference:  FOI00348 

Your reference:   

 
 
 
 
 
 
Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for contacting the office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
information about expenditure with suppliers.  Your request was received on 8 
May 2019 and given the reference FOI00348. 
 
You have requested the following information: 
Request:    
Please can you provide files relating to disclosure of payments to suppliers in 
CSV or XLS format for April 2019 – present as they do not appear to be published 
on the web site.  
Please include 
- Payment date 
- Supplier name 
- Expense Area  
- Expense Type 
- Amount paid 
 
Alternatively, if the information is being published via your website please can you 
provide the relevant web page link. 
 
 
 
 

  



 

Response: 
The information that you request is information that will be available at a future 
date and will be uploaded to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
website within the next few months.  Therefore currently the information is 
exempt under the Freedom of Information Act, Part II, Section 22(1)(a) which 
states “the information is held by the public authority with a view to its 
publication, by the authority or any other person, at some future date (whether 
determined or not). 
 
I would advise however that we receive spend reports from our central finance 
processing team which are then uploaded to the OPCC website.  This can 
take several weeks after a month end closure, therefore the website 
information will always be at least two or three months behind a financial 
month end.  I regularly monitor and chase the spend reports and these are 
uploaded to the website as soon as they are received. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the request has been handled or the decision 
made, you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Hampshire to review the decision.  Complaints should be 
made in writing to opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk . If you are unhappy with 
the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner.  
Their details can be obtained by visiting: https://ico.org.uk/ 
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